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I am writing to strongly oppose SB 210. Our vote-by-mail system has given Oregon 

one of the highest voter turnout rates in the country. Any attempt to require in-person 

voting is a blatant attempt to make it harder for working-class people to cast their 

votes. The state should make it as easy as possible for everyone's voice to be heard.  

Thank you. 


